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FILED 4/16/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 01876-2024 
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MAIL POST OFFICE BOX 10967 I TALLAHASSEE, FL 32302 OFFICE 301 SOUTH BRONOUGH ST. I STE. 2001 TALLAHASSEE, FL 32301 

e-Mail: tcrabb@radeylaw.com 

April 16, 2024 

VIA Electronic Filing to the Office of Commission Clerk 

Attn: Melinda Watts, Engineering Specialist 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20220064-WS-Application for transfer of water and wastewater facilities 
of Tymber Creek Utilities, Inc., water Certificate No. 303-W, and wastewater Certificate 
No. 252-S to CSWR-Florida Utility Operating Company, LLC, in Volusia County. 

Dear Ms. Watts: 

The transfer order requires a status update if the sale is not finalized within 60 days. 
CS WR-Florida UOC currently expects to close on the purchase of the Tymber Creek system in 
mid-May, 2024. As soon as possible thereafter, we will file the executed and recorded deed and 
other post-approval documents required by the transfer order. Should closing be delayed, we will 
file another status update accordingly. Thank you again for your time and assistance with this 
docket. 

Sincerely, 

Isl Thomas A. Crabb 

Thomas A. Crabb 
Attorney for CSWR-Florida UOC 




